THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 2, 1957

Dear Mrs. Armstrong:

The President has asked me to thank you for
your letter in which you expressed your view
concerning his actions with respect to Little
Rock.

I am enclosing the full text of the Presi-
dent's address on this matter as well as the
full text of the telegram that the President
sent to Senator Russell.

Sincerely,

Mont

Gerald D. Morgan
Special Counsel to the President

Mrs. Helen Armstrong
Lincoln Park
Michigan
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